
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Friday, August 30, 2019 2:53 PM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2019-08-30 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2016-0315 
 
-- Name -- 
Jennifer Ng 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
I'd like to voice my support for this application. The cost of maintaining our aging infrastructure is only 
going to continue to climb, and as Toronto's population continues to grow, we need more density to 
improve services and access, not more sprawl. Those who choose to insist on sprawl should be held 
responsible for their own costs. 
 
-- Attachment -- 
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